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March 17, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As we prepare for the start of the fourth marking period, I wanted to share some information with you.  

Directly after our spring break, we will be totally remote for two weeks to mitigate any possible spike in 

Covid-19 cases, as we experienced after our winter break.  On April 19, 2021, and for the remainder of the 

school year, we plan to offer full-day in-person instruction five days per week.  With this in mind, it is 

imperative that we have an accurate count of the number of students in each school who plan to attend in-

person instruction. Please take a few minutes to access this link for the Fourth Marking Period School 

Choice Survey.  If you select in-person instruction for marking period four, your child will return to school 

on April 19, 2021.  If you select the fully remote option, your child’s program will remain remote for the 

duration of the school year.  As we continue to navigate the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic, things may 

change quickly, and we encourage you to check our website regularly.  Specific questions about your child’s 

scheduling should be directed to the building principal. 

 

All students returning to in-person instruction on April 19, 2021, will be attending five days per week for 

full days of instruction, including lunch.   

 

We appreciate your continued support, and we are excited about staff and students returning to our schools. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bernard F. Bragen, Jr. 
 

Bernard F. Bragen, Jr., Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1njY6ZlG4sAlrd_UDo2-XWXtL6585Su2_BXXg4Sjy6uI/edit

